
 
 

 

Office of the Commissioner 

  

GOVERNMENT OF THE VIRGIN ISLANDS OF THE UNITED STATES 

--------0-------- 
DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND NATURAL RESOURCES 
            4611 Tutu Park Mall                 45 Mars Hill, Frederiksted 

            Suite 300, 2nd Floor                                        St. Croix, VI 00840 

            St. Thomas, VI  00802                                                       (340) 773-1082 

            (340) 774-3320                                                        dpnr.vi.gov 

 

 Contact: Jamal Nielsen, Media Relations Coordinator 
jamal.nielsen@dpnr.vi.gov 

 

Wednesday, October 8, 2025 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

MANDAHL BAY CLEANUP WEEKEND ANNOUNCED BY DPNR 

Commissioner Jean-Pierre L. Oriol of the Department of Planning and Natural Resources 
(DPNR) is pleased to announce a community cleanup event at Mandahl Bay, St. Thomas, 
scheduled for Saturday, November 8th and Sunday, November 9th, 2025. 

This initiative is spearheaded by the Division of Territorial Parks and Protected Areas 
(TPPA), which now oversees Mandahl Bay as part of the Virgin Islands Territorial Parks 
System. The cleanup aims to restore and preserve the natural beauty of this cherished 
area. 

Residents are kindly asked to remove any personal belongings from the site prior to the 
event. Contractors will be clearing debris from the roadside, beach, and pond 
surroundings. TPPA staff will be present throughout the weekend to assist and engage 
with community members. 

Let’s come together to protect and revitalize Mandahl Bay for future generations! 

For more information, please contact TPPA Director Kristina “Kitty” Edwards at 
kristina.edwards@dpnr.vi.gov. 
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